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TOLL Newsletter 

Settlement Ratified 

The ratification process is completed and the offer of 

settlement has been overwhelmingly ratified by the 

membership. Over 97% voted yes to ratify the offer from the 

Company.  This means that the new Collective Agreement 

will be in force as soon as it is signed off by both the RMTU 

and Toll. 

There will be an increase of 2% on the 1st of July 2021 and the 

Collective Agreement will be in force until 30 June 2022.   

 

I would like to thank the delegates Malcolm Ross and Pepe 

Anguna for their work and support through what has been a 

difficult and unprecedented bargaining period. 

Kia Kaha 

Rudd Hughes 

RMTU Advocate for the Toll Networks Bargaining  
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